
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 12:44 PM 
To:  
Subject: ALMS Scholarship Deadline is fast approaching! 

Good Afternoon LICA Members, 
  
We are happy to share information regarding the Alberta Lake Management Society 
(ALMS) 2024 Scholarship. 
 
This is an opportunity for both undergraduate and graduate students whose projects 
focus on topics related to aquatic sciences. 
 
Relevant details are in the poster below and deadline for applications is July 31, 2024. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Eveline Hartog 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
PO Box 8237 
5107W – 50 Street 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812 – 2182 
  
www.lica.ca 
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 2024 ALMS Scholarship 

Be awarded $2000 for YOUR project! 
 

 

 

The ALMS scholarship presents an incredible opportunity for undergraduate and graduate 
students whose projects focus on topics related to aquatic sciences. 

This scholarship not only recognizes the importance of this field, but also supports and 
empowers the next generation of leaders in lake management and environmental 

stewardship. By offering this scholarship, ALMS is investing in students' education and also in 
the future of our water resources. 

If you are (or know of) a student enrolled in a Canadian university or college and have a 
passion for making a positive impact on our water resources, don't miss the chance to be 

awarded the 2024 ALMS Scholarship! 

 Find out more: alms.ca/scholarship/ 

Deadline to apply: July 31 
Applications can be emailed to info@alms.ca 

The amount offered is $2000 Canadian. 

Full time senior undergraduate or graduate students enrolled at Canadian universities or 
colleges are welcome to apply. Must also be enrolled September 2024. 

Hurry! Applications are open until July 31!  
 

APPLY NOW!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
  

 

 

Alberta Lake Management Society | PO Box 4283 | Edmonton, AB T6E 4T3 CA 
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